
 

 

Report for Morka Onyeka foundation "MOF" 
June 12th 2020 Orphanage visitation at Christ 
Foundation Orphanage Home. Address. AA2, 

Orphanage Avenue. Behind Azman Filling Station, 
Tipper Garage Junction. Kuje - Abuja, Nigeria. 

 
VISION: Giving a Helping hand 

PURPOSE: Our prime purpose is to empower others and give hope to the 
hopeless people. 

MISSION: To meet all kinds of needs within our reach around the globe. 

 
 

1.Members of committee are  

ADA Osakwe  



David Morka 

Emmanuel Nwanneh 

Henry Enakohifo  

Kelvin Onyeka Morka 

 

2.  Objective 

The Objective of this year's Orphanage visitation, is to put smile on the faces of 
those children to give them hope. To make them know they can be whatever they 
desire to be. 

To make them have a sense of belonging. 

This year is significant because the pandemic roughage in the whole world. 

 

3. Challenges. 

a. Raising funds for this year's orphanage visitation was challenging because of 
the pandemic. The budget was N150,000. 

b. identifying the right orphanage 

  

4.. Total Revenue 

Contributions Receive from Donors is N81,400. 

Attached to this document is the breakdown of Names, amount and phone 
number of Donor. This includes material and finance.  

 

5. Total Expenses NGN 78,718 

(This includes items we bought for the orphanage, refreshments for the 
volunteers and Logistics) attached to this document is scanned copies of most of 
the receipt for the expenses incurred and breakdown of expenses. 

 

6. Balance  



brought forward N5,302 

 

7. Attendees 

 14 person’s attendees this year’s event 

Names and phone numbers of friends that accompanied us to The Orphanage are 
attached to this document. 

 

8. Steps Taken in achieving this year's events are: 

a. identifying the orphanage to visit. 

b.  reaching out to individuals for support. 

c.  finding out the needs of the orphanage. 

d.  A WhatsApp group was created for individuals willing to attend. 

e. Meetings were held online. 

f. 90% of the items were bought at Shoprite for quality assurance purposes. 

 

Pictures are available as well for documentation and proof. 

This year's MOF event wouldn't have been possible without the help of the 
following person. 

First of all, I want to give all the glory and gratitude to God for the wisdom. 

Secondly, To the planning committees, thank you for believing in this Vision. 

Thirdly, To the individuals that contributed financially and materially.  

To my wonderful friends that accompany me to The Orphanage.   

Report prepared by Kelvin O. Morka 


